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Superintendent Search 2023 
 
March 10th, 2023 
 
There have been some recent developments and our superintendent second round 
interview schedule has been revised. Mr. Martin Prout has withdrawn his application 
due to family circumstances.   
 
The following candidates will return for a second interview: 
 
Mr. Jaym Abraham, Principal, Caledonia Community Schools - March 28th 
Mr. Ben Gilpin, Principal, Western School District (Parma) - March 29th 
 
Open House and Interview times will be announced in the coming days.  
 

 


